
Message from Head teacher:  Please see the flier and the back of the newsletter for information on our Make May Purple 

Bake Off. It’s been 2 years since our very successful family bake off where we really were blown away by the effort put in and the amount of 
cakes received. Hopefully this will be even more successful. It is a lovely opportunity for the whole family to be involved and we look forward 
to seeing your creative creations. As part of Make May Purple we will be giving age appropriate information on Strokes.  Please also 
remember that  it will be purple mufti day on Friday too, in support of Make May Purple. 
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Thank you! 
A big thank you to Graham Shreeve for putting 
up the new FoFLES noticeboard outside. 
Please check the noticeboard for FoFLES 
news.  
 
Funky Monkeys Holiday Club at Little 
Monkeys 
Holiday club will run on two or three days 
between 29th May - 2nd June depending on 
demand. Please register your interest ASAP 
by phoning: 01752 823859 or email: 
kirsty@littlemonkeys.info.  
 
Field Gate 
If you would like access to come through the 
gate at the top of the school field, please let 
the office know so we can make sure it is 
open for you.   
 
Lost Property 
Mya has lost her coat - it is a mid length, blue 
coat with a fur trim and tie waist from M&S. If 
found, please hand it in to the office.  
 
Royal Cornwall Show - Saturday 10th June 
We have 32 FREE child tickets for the Royal 
Cornwall Show taking place on Saturday 10th 
June. If you would like a ticket, please let the 
office know. These will be distributed on a first 
come first serve basis.  
 
Make May Purple For Stroke  
Association- Friday 19th May 
Mufti day (wear something purple) and Family 
Purple Bake Off. Please see reverse for 
details.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Fourlanesend Community Primary School 

Class News 
Class Lynher - We have been doing SATs 
this week and are pleased they are over. 
We have practised for sports day by doing 
the sack race, shuffle relay, flat race and 
skipping. This afternoon, we are having an 
after SATs party and get to watch a film 
and have some yummy food! By Ellie & 
Brae 
Class Tamar - All week we have been 
learning in our outdoor classroom and 
used this for our maths and science. We 
did an evaporation experiment and  
measured the perimeter of the football 
pitch amongst other things. We have also 
been making our own Mayan Gods in 
groups.  By Alissa & Oliver 
Class Cremyll - In English we have been 
reading a story about lies called ‘The 
Whole Truth’ and have used this to make 
up our own stories about lies. We have 
been collecting sticks to make a Class  
Cremyll values tree. We have been  
learning about the seasons in science and 
different ways to run in PE. In RE we have 
been learning about celebrations. By Ollie 
& Bobby 
Class Plym - We have been writing  
alternative endings to our story about Bob, 
the man in the moon. We have made  
tepee's on the field and made stick men 
tribes to go inside them. We are having a  
competition to see who’s stays the driest! 
By Josie & Aimee-Grace 
 
Online Safety 
Please be reminded that children in  
Primary School should not be accessing 
social media sites such as Facebook, 
Snapchat, Instagram etc. The minimum 
age to use these sites is 13. There has 
been an incident in Torpoint this week  
regarding the use of Facebook. In school 
we have reminded the children about 
online safety. We have discussed that you 
can never be sure who you are talking to 
online, and to consider stranger danger. All 
classes are currently working on a digital 
literacy unit where they are learning how to 
be safe and responsible online.  We ask 
when your children are at home, please 
can you monitor their use of the internet.  
 

Friday 19th May - Family Purple Bake 
Off and Mufti Day (wear something  
purple) to support Make May Purple for 
Stroke Association.  
 
Friday 26th May - Sports Day (weather 
permitting).  
 
Friday 26th May - Last day of half term.  
 
Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June - 
Half term holiday.  
 
Monday 5th June - Back to school. 
 
Tuesday 6th June - FoFLES  
meeting after school. Childcare  
provided.  
 
Tuesday 6th June - TCC Open Evening 
for Yrs 4, 5 & 6 at 6:30pm.  
 
Friday 9th June - Reserve Sports Day. 
 
Friday 9th June - Football match against 
Antony (away), 3:20pm ish kick off.  
 
Tuesday 20th June - Thursday 22nd 
June - Yrs 4, 5 & 6 trip to Bath.  
 
Friday 23rd June - Reserve Sports Day. 
 
Monday 26th June - Transition  
afternoon.  
 
Friday 30th June - Reserve Sports Day. 
 
Monday 3rd July - Transition  
afternoon.  
 
Monday 10th July - Transition  
afternoon.  
 
Friday 21st July - Last day of term.  
 
Monday 4th September - Inset day.  
 
Tuesday 5th September - Back to 
school.  

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB AT  
FUNKY MONKEYS 

Please contact Sue on the following to 
book a place for your child :  
Tel: 822287/823859 or  
Email: sue@wringford.co.uk 

Birthdays Next Week 

Lauren & Jake 


